
School Talk by the Hong Kong Institution of Engineers 

 

Our school joined the Business – School Partnership Program organized by the 

Education Bureau. A talk delivered by professionals from The Hong Kong Institution 

of Engineers was successfully held in our school on 29 June 2017. Students learnt a 

lot from this valuable experience. 

 

 

 


